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THIS IS NOT AN ORDER DATE AMENDMENT ISSUED:  February 11, 2022 
 

 

IRFP OPENING DATE:  January 4, 2022 
 
This amendment is being issued to provide responses to questions received from prospective vendors. 
 

Question 1: Is it the Alaska Department of Labor and Workforce Development’s (the Department) 
intention that all services will be performed (as shown in SEC. 3.02 CONTRACT TERM AND WORK 
SCHEDULE) July 1, 2022, until June 30, 2023? Specifically, is all the development of all the standards to 
take place during the period of performance or in a sequence over multiple years, for example: year 1 
CCR and AK-12; year 2 ELPS for AE to AK k-12, Year 3 Newly developed AK AE standards alignment to 
history, science, citizenship? 
 
Response 1: It is the intention of the Department that all services are completed by the close of the 
contract term and work schedule. The development of all standards are to take place over multiple 
years. For example: year 1 CCR and AK-12; year 2 ELPS for AE to AK k-12, Year 3 Newly developed AK 
AE standards alignment to history, science, citizenship. 
 
Question 2: Does the Department expect that professional development activities for each type of 
standard set developed to take place during the period of performance? 
 
Response 2: The Department’s expectation is that the developer work with the Alaska Adult 
Education (AAE) program to train the program coordinators on the initial launch of the CCR standard 
stand. Follow up training will be at the discretion of the AAE Office.  
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